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Principal’s News Tuesday 10 March 2020

Kinder Welcome Pizza Afternoon

What a lovely afternoon we had with some fantastic pizzas last Thursday to welcome the
kindergarten children and families to our school. The weather cleared up for us and over 70 pizzas
were cooked while the children played and parents and staff got to know each other. A huge thank
you to Mrs Dunn and Mrs West for their organisation and Mr McDonald for his tireless work in front
of the pizza oven. Well done kinder on making that lovely pizza dough for us!

Working to keep everyone healthy

The NSW Department of Education is working closely with the NSW Ministry of Health in response
to the unfolding international COVID-19 (formerly referred to as Novel Coronavirus) situation. While
we have no concerns at Broulee currently, maintaining good hygiene standards is an important way
to reduce the risk of acquiring and spreading respiratory infections. Please promote good hygiene,
including handwashing with soap as it is the single most effective way to reduce the spread of germs
that cause respiratory disease. We have made sure the soap dispensers in our school toilets have
soap in them so students can maintain their hygiene at school.

Consistent with current guidelines, students who are unwell with respiratory illness should remain
at home until symptoms resolve. Please contact our school if you have any questions or if your child
becomesiill.

Bullying No Way!

The National Day of Action against bullying is on Friday 20 March. At Broulee we have a strong
UPSTANDER culture. Being an upstander means you don’t just stand by and watch the unkind
behaviour or bullying happen. You take action to support your friends to stop it. There is some great
information and discussion starters on the Reachout website. Five reasons why to be an Upstander
can be found here:

https://au.reachout.com/articles/5-reasons-to-be-an-upstander

This Thursday’s assembly at 1:40 pm will be led by 4W. All families are welcome to attend.

Matthew Rose
Principal

Upcoming events:

Thu 12 Mar - P&C Fete Meeting after school in the iCentre
Wed 18 Mar - Years 3 & 4 AFL Gala Day

Thu 19 Mar - Harmony Day Celebrations

Thu 19 Mar - P&C AGM - 7pm

Thu 2 Apr - Year 3 & Green Team Meringo Excursion

Fri 3 Apr - School Cross Country


mailto:broulee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.brouleepublicschool.nsw.edu.au/
https://au.reachout.com/articles/5-reasons-to-be-an-upstander

Weekly Class Awards

FISH: Fair Inclusive Safe
Class Awards Term 1 Week 6

6D Matilda Harriss  Edie Fletcher Maximus Theodore Logan Cross
5/6E Lacey Beale Max Burke  Amy Reid  Emma Reid

5M | Alissa Tilyard ~ Hunter Absolon Tristan Heinemann  Seeahla Kingston
4/5H Amelia Barker  Ali Yarar Armani Katalin Patyus

4w James Green  Shaylea McKeown Ben Tegel  Sienna White

4M Liam Carrol Makayla Hall Pema Keogh Hallie Hart

3B Lenny Lassau  Ryder McDonnell Paiton Lynchahon  Charlie Jackson
2/3C Erin McRae Lachlan Cormick  Sophie Blake  Julian Dolphin

2F Abbey Russell  George Colebrook  Sully Ireland
1/2E Bonita Lloyd Jones Sunny Kingston ~ Esme Conolan

1L Maximus Richards Audrey Knobel  Bailey Cahill

1D Eddie Brierley =~ Tatum Oates  Art Uil

KW London Brant  Zariah Harrison

KD Sophie Bueters Hazel Runko

The following students will receive a Bronze, Silver or Gold Award at this Thursday’s assembly.
Students receive a Bronze Award once they have received two Class Merit Awards, a Silver Award
once they have received four Class Merit Awards and six Class Merit Awards results in a Gold Award.

Congratulations!

Please note that if a student is absent from the assembly they will receive their award the following week.

Their name will not appear on this list again.

\ Bronze Awards \ \

\ Silver Awards \ \ \

\ Gold Awards




Mr Rose presented our first
Bronze awards for 2020 at our
last assembly.

Congratulations Elsie-Jane
Stanley and Adam Wellington

The BIG Veggie Crunch

Thank you for taking part in the BIG Veggie Crunch.

The Big Veggie Crunch last year involved 50,260 NSW primary
school students crunching vegetables together. We are hoping to
break this record once the numbers are collated across the state. Our winning class will
be announced at assembly this week on Thursday.

Thanks again veggie crunchers!

Harmony Day Celebrations

Saturday 21 March is the official Harmony Day but at Broulee Public School we will
be celebrating on Thursday 19 March. Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect for
everyone who calls Australia home - from the traditional owners of this land to those
who have come from many countries around the world.

To celebrate Harmony Day students may wear something orange to school on Thursday
19 March. It may be an item of orange clothing or a decoration such as an orange badge,
headband, scarf or wristband. If you are not wearing orange clothing students will be
required to wear their school uniform please.

During the lunch break there will be dancing to music from around the world in the

COLA and we will sing a song to celebrate Harmony Day at our whole school assembly at
1:40pm.



Kinder Welcome Pizza Afternoon

¥ )| K N"TF T




Principal’s Stickers
Austin Bussani Wright,
Sam Burke, Molly Brewer,
Ebony Berry, Eve Campbell,
Hugo Irving, Lacey Jonas,
Demi Sullivan, Lulu,
Bonita Lloyd Jones,
Lance Stevens, Levi Fletcher,
Sebastian, Allirah Payne,
Tain Padman Kate Patyus,
Naite Turner

Stage 1 Bella
Stage 2 Marley
Stage 3 Lacey

P&C News
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»  Broulee Public School’s Bi-Annual Fete
Y o 3:30 - 7pm Friday 27 March

r

THE COUNTDOWN IS ON... /&

WE NEED
«Volunteer notes returned - Can you spare 30 minutes on the day to help?
- Items for your child’s class hampers
«Second-hand jewellery and beads
« Quality second-hand book, games, children’s DVD's
- Donated plants - please email Courtney at courtneyfink1982@gmail.com

We've had requests to support the fete Bank Account:  Broulee Public School P&C
financially so here are the bank details BSB: 032-681
(don'tforget to reference) Account No: 251222

Please reference: ‘Fete 2020’

WATCH THIS SPACE
NEXT WEEK - MORE INFORMATION ABOUT
STALLS, JUMPING CASTLES, ARMBANDS, FOOD TICKETS & RAFFLES

* Fundraising meeting every Thursday after school in the library *




Community News

e Recovery Program
baternans Bay community
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1-day Program with Petrea King
9.30am-3.30pm Saturday 14 March, Batemans Bay Library
Hanging Rock Place, Batemans Bay
Refreshments available
No cost to you thanks to a generous donation from the Blackmores Foundation

BOOK NOW Call Quest for Life: tel 1300 941 488

or bookonline: eventbrite.com.au
Have you heen impacted by the recent bushfires? Trauma wreaked by bushfires can have a
long-lasting effect. Shock, fear and devastation lead to anxiety, stress, sleeplessness,
anger and grief.

Trauma might not surface until months after the fires have been extinguished. A stressful
situation that continues for weeks can make the heart pound, make our muscles tense,
interfere with sleep, make us irritable, forgetful, distracted and anxious.

Trauma increases our fight, flight or freeze reaction and is our body's way of preparing for
dangerous or harmful situations.

If your stress levels are high and you're feeling restless, distracted, numb and anxious it's
important to settle down your nervous system. If you are affected by bushfires and you find it
difficult to cope, join us at Batemans Bay Library for a free one day program to learn the
importance of focusing emotions through deep relaxation practices, exercise or talking to
someone who will deeply listen to you and help you find your strengths and pathway forward.

Petrea King, Founder and CEO, Quest for Life Foundation l &
Author of 9 best selling books and numerous CDs uest

°
The Quest for Life Foundation is a not for profit organisation providing programs and workshops for Llfe
based on the latest scientific research on health, healing, epigenetics and neuroscience. OUNDATION
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SEA HAWKS WAVES 55003 ‘ bodalla R ) o
SSRGS\ Eurobodalla Representative
[ : )
3 NETBALL CLUB F - X
FAINTS ~ REGISTRATIONS OPEN! "L, Football Opportunities = »
{ﬁxﬁ;ﬁ:’ Eurobodalla Football Association have Representative Teams with
Mm_ﬂm places available for aspiring and committed soccer players in some of
'Aw“'-ﬁ!—ﬂ - their representative teams. This is an opportunity for experienced
Mmaﬁ)_ﬂm players to compete at a higher level with tournaments locally and
'mvwmmhlsaddtbphys«m around the region. There will be opportunities to further progress

your football with pathways to higher levels of representative football.

REGISTRATIONS CLOSE Friday 20th of March 2020

Search using Google Eurobodalla Football Association to find the
website or Eurobodalla Football Association Facebook Page for more

Register and pay online via the MyNetball page: details. Enquiries can be made by em}ailing
http://my.netball.com.au search “find a club” or copy eurobodallafootball@gmail.com or messaging the Eurobodalla
and past this link https://netball.resultsvault.com/ Football Association Facebook page.
common/ pages/reg/welcome.aspx? ACTIVE
type=1&id=23554&entityid=43479 K Age Birth Year Boys Girls
U10’s 2010 Girls and Boys
Be sure to download your Active Kids Ull’s 2009 Boys Combined
voucher U12’s 2008 Boys ages
BEFORE you register! U13’s 2007 Boys Combined
Uld’s 2006 Youth Boys ages
For assistance contact Lauren Dodd (Club Netball Coordinator) at U15s 2005 Youth Bovs Combined
lozza_2084@yahoo.com.au Y
U16’s 2004 Youth Boys ages
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